
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

February 27, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacy, Washington 98503 

RE: WAC 480-143-190 Property Disclosure Report 

In accordance with WAC 480-143-190, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company submits 
its annual property disclosure report.  In 2023, PacifiCorp had two transactions of transferred 
property that this rule’s reporting threshold of 0.01% of the company’s last rate base established 
in Docket UE-191024.  This 0.01% reporting threshold is $108,681.  Attachment A provides the 
accounting details of these transactions.  Please note that only items allocated to Washington 
under the Washington Inter-Jurisdictional Allocation Methodology are considered in preparing 
this report. 

Attachment B is an affidavit demonstrating that the items were not necessary or useful to 
perform PacifiCorp’s public duties.  

Please direct any inquiries regarding this filing to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at 
(503) 813-5410.

Sincerely, 

       /s/ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulation Policy and Operation 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
Matthew.Mcvee@PacifiCorp.com
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NEW-PAC-Property-Disclosure-Rpt-Attach-A-2-27-24.xlsx 
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